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ATTENTION: 
Rule 9, the tariff that governs electric Line Extension projects (modifications or new connections to NV Energy’s electric 
system), has been revised and approved by the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (PUCN), effective August 12, 2013.  
This tariff dictates responsibilities and obligations of both NV Energy and Applicant (the party requesting a Line 
Extension) regarding the design and construction of electric Line Extensions.   
 
All of NV Energy’s tariffs (including the updated Rule 9) are available on NV Energy’s website at:  
https://www.nvenergy.com/company/rates/snv/rules  
Or, from the NVEnergy.com homepage click Business, Rates, S. Nevada Tariffs, Electric Rules 
 
Also, please refer to Rule 1 for official definitions of terms used in all of NV Energy’s tariffs. 
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INFORMATION PERTAINING TO NEW CONSTRUCTION PROJECTS: 
Other information is available on our website to aid with your new construction needs, including the following:   

� The Project Information Sheet for applying for a new project has been updated, and is now in a PDF format that 
you can fill out electronically.  Also, an additional form has been created specifically for Master Plan developers. 

� The Application for Meter Set is available in order to request the setting of a new meter. 
� Our Developer Dashboard is available for visibility into project progress and inspection results.  Sign up for 

access through our page shown below. 
� NV Energy’s standards pertaining to trenching, conduit, and other substructure work are also available under 

Electric Service Standards. 
 
From the NVEnergy.com homepage click Business, New Construction South.  Or, use the following path: 
https://www.nvenergy.com/business/newconstruction/newconstructio nS 
 
 

 


